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State, Muscogee (Creek), Cherokee, Chickasaw, Choctaw, and 
Seminole Nations Release Joint Statement in Response to SCOTUS 

Decision in McGirt Case 

OKLAHOMA CITY – The State of Oklahoma, Muscogee (Creek), Cherokee, Chickasaw, Choctaw, and 
Seminole Nations released the following joint statement today following the U.S. Supreme Court ruling 
in the McGirt v. Oklahoma case.   

The State, the Muscogee (Creek), Cherokee, Chickasaw, Choctaw, and Seminole Nations have made 
substantial progress toward an agreement to present to Congress and the U.S. Department of Justice 
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